
 

 

PMF Class of 2010 Graduation Ceremony 

Campbell Auditorium 
U.S. Office of Personal Management 

1900 E Street, NW 
Washington, DC 20415 

 
June 27, 2013 

10 a.m. 
 

The Presidential Management Fellows (PMF) Class of 2010 Graduation Ceremony will take place at the U.S. Office of 
Personnel Management at 10 a.m. (ET) on Thursday, June 27, 2013.  The ceremony is an excellent chance to reconnect 
with other Fellows, celebrate your accomplishments, and prepare for the next steps in your Federal service journey.   
Attendance is not mandatory, but encouraged.   
 
Registration: 
Fellows should register for the ceremony at http://pmf2010graduation.eventbrite.com.  Registration will close on Sunday, 
June 23, 2013.  There is no cost for Fellows and their guests. 
 
Where: 
The U.S. Office of Personnel Management is located at 1900 E Street, NW, Washington DC 20415.  Fellows and their 
guests should plan to enter the E Street Entrance.  Attendees are encouraged to use public transportation.  The nearest 
Metro stations to the Office of Personnel Management are Farragut West and Farragut North and each are about a 
15‐minute walk.  Additional information for Metro transportation can be found at http://www.metroopensdoors.com.     
 
Webcast: 
Fellows located outside the Washington DC area may view the ceremony via webcast.  Register to view remotely at 
http://pmf2010graduation.eventbrite.com.  
 
Guests: 
As space permits, family, friends and colleagues, as well as former Fellows, Agency PMF Coordinators and Supervisors 
of Fellows are invited to attend.  All attendees will need photo identification (a government PII card, a driver’s license or 
passport are recommended) to enter the building.  Photos are allowed. 
 
Graduating Fellows will be asked to indicate the names of guests they plan to bring when they register; guests do not need 
to register.  Priority will be given to Fellows from the Class of 2010. 
 
Certificates: 
A PMF Program Certificate of Completion will be presented for each participating Fellow.  Fellows who will not be able 
to participate in the ceremony, but would like a certificate can request one through the registration link at 
http://pmf2010graduation.eventbrite.com.  
 
Questions: 
Please check the Graduation (http://www.pmf.gov/current-pmfs/owning-your-experience/graduation.aspx) section and 
News & Events (http://www.pmf.gov/news-events.aspx) section on the PMF website for any updates.  Please send 
questions to pmf@opm.gov, ATTN:  Deidre Sexton. 


